
 

Dear Members of Southern Presbytery 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the ordination and induction service for 

Lynne Hall 

as Minister of Knapdale-Waikaka Presbyterian Church. 

 

The service will be held  

at 7.00pm on Tuesday, 04 March 2025,  

in the Otama Presbyterian Church,  

697 Otama Rd, Otama. 

 

Presbytery will meet before the service at 6.45pm. 

 

For any queries, or to tender an apology,  

please e-mail presbyteryeo@southernpresbyterians.nz. 
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